
Woodland Adventures 

August 2021 – Additional mitigations for COVID19  

 

 

Our Woodland Adventures Handbook gives information about our woodland 
visits, including how they can benefit your child. 

Additional measures have been put in place for our Woodland Adventures at 
this time: 

 Children will wear their own outdoor clothing 
 Hi-vis vests will be laundered after each group 
 Any equipment will be sanitised or quarantined after use 
 Public equipment, such as park benches will not be used 
 Adults with the group will socially distance from each other 
 Groups will ensure they are socially distanced from other park users  
 Appropriate PPE will be carried and procedures are in place should any 

individual show symptoms of Covid19  

 

 

 


